From: Gordon, Kevin

Sent: 18 November 2020 12:30

To: Gordon, Kevin

Subject: EPR Appeal Hinkley Point 3rd Party Reps Welsh Anti Nuclear Alliance

Sent: 23 October 2020 17:58
To: ETC <ETC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Inquiry on permit EPR/HP3228XT/V004: NNB Generation Company (HPC)

From: Welsh Anti-Nuclear Alliance,
c/o Lower House, Franksbridge, Llandrindod, Powys. LD1 5SA

Dear Sirs,

We wish to make representations at this proposed Public Inquiry to oppose NNB Generation Company
(HPC)'s request to dispense with an AFD
(acoustic fish deterrent) as part of the cooling water inflow for Hinkley Point C. This was previously an integral
part of their permission to abstract water from the Estuary, but they have now decided that an AFD is
impracticable, because it would be too difficult and expensive to maintain. Fish will not now be deterred from
being sucked into this system and more will be damaged if this request is allowed.

We do not think EdF should be allowed to continue to have license to build their seawater cooling
system without an AFD, because without this there will be no feasible fish diversion measures, meaning the
effects on sea-life of the seawater cooling system will prevent the station from conforming to the Habitats
Regulations, which seek to minimise damage to fish in the estuary, as much as is possible. Some of these fish are
European Protected Species and have additional legal protection. The Estuary now has Marine Protection Area
status and this must be adhered to protect endangered marine life.

We suggest that the terms of the Inquiry should be wide. As damage to fish will occur when water is

sucked into the cooling system, we request that using an alternative cooling system for the reactor is

investigated. Evaporative cooling towers could be built on land or air cooling systems could be used. This would stop
any harm to fish and marine life through entering the seawater cooling system, and would alleviate the threat to the
mesh seives of being blocked by large fish or jellyfish blooms.

Please acknowledge this request from us to object to any alteration of GencoEdF's planning conditions to

lessen protection to marine life in the Severn Estuary and inform us on our next steps in participating in any inquiry
into permit EPR/HP3228XT/V004: NNB Generation Company (HPC).

Yours sincerely,

Nicola Roberts, WANA
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its
attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your
system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording
and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning
Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for
any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to
perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of
the Inspectorate.
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